BARNHAM PARISH COUNCIL
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING
Monday, 18th June 2018 at 7pm - in the Village Hall
MINUTES

Present:
Parish Councillors: J. Bauer, P. Keast, Mrs. S. Watson, E. Wyer (Chair)
Clerk: Mrs. C. Dowson (reporting)
County Councillor: Mrs. J. Spicer, Borough Councillor: A. Smith 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members of the public: Mr. Heading, Mrs. A. Russell, the Watson brothers and Mrs. Watson

Apologies:
Parish Councillors: I. Heading and C. Merrifield

This meeting was called to discuss the Parish Council’s response to the next stage of the consultation for the Suffolk Minerals and Waste Local Plan.


1. County Cllr. J. Spicer explained the process thus far and that this June/July consultation would be dealt with by the Inspector in Bristol and not the County Council.
2. The new consultation paperwork (available from the County Council website) includes a document listing all the responses to the original consultation and the revised draft proposals for Barnham.
3. It was unanimously agreed that the Parish Council will submit an objection again based on its original document in November – but giving much more detail.
4. The chair and clerk of the parish council will prepare a draft response to be considered for approval at the 10th July Parish Council meeting.   As there is so much information now available, the Chair welcomed comments and offers of help with research from members of the public.   It was noted that individual responses from the public should also be made.
5. Meeting closed at 8pm. 


